
The Turkish-Syrian Youth Forum was held in Istanbul on October

22, 2018.

The Turkish-Syrian Youth Forum, organized jointly by INSAMER, Genç IHH and Syria Dialogue Center,

was successfully held in Istanbul. On the Youth Forum held on October 20, 2018, Turkish and Syrian

students discussed the destruction of Syrian Civil War, and talked about the possibilities of living together

in peace.


